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Dear Friend,

This year, New Harvest did some incredible work.

We gave $50,000 to research on cultured meat made without animal
serum, at the University of Maastricht.
We gave $53,000 to research on making 3D vascularized tissue - a steak -
at King’s College in London.
We co-hosted the 1st International Symposium on Cultured Meat in
Maastricht, the Netherlands
We launched The New Harvest Egg Project, which became Clara Foods, a
company that received $1.85 million to make egg whites without laying
hens.
We helped Pembient raise $17,292 to make rhino horns without rhinos.
We brought together the team behind Memphis Meats… a company that
has received $100,000 to make pork without pigs.
We helped the company we launched, Muufri, making milk without cows -
secure €200,000 in non-dilutive funding.
We launched a fellowship program at Tufts University for MSc and PhD
students to work on tissue engineered foods.

 And if we want to see a world where animal products are made without
animals, we need to do more. Help us have an even more impactful 2016.

Make a tax-deductible donation today and have it doubled by The Jeremy
Coller Foundation.

Your doubled support will help us increase our impact.

http://www.new-harvest.org/
http://www.new-harvest.org/donate/
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Thank you for joining us in building a better future!

--
Isha Datar 
CEO, New Harvest
154 Grand St. | New York, NY 10013 | + 1 347-259-3055 
isha@new-harvest.org | www.new-harvest.org
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